Office of the United Nations



Resident Coordinator in Pakistan

United Nations

Nations Unies

1 May 2005

Dear Mr. Awan,

I am writing to express my heartfelt thanks for the support, confidence and trust that you have displayed towards me during my tenure as UN Resident Coordinator/UNDP Resident Representative for Pakistan.

It has been an honour and privilege to work in close partnership with your organization over the past several years.

This has been the key element in ensuring that our mutual cooperation remained constructive and responsive to the humanitarian and development needs of the people of Pakistan.

It has been a pleasure to experience the extraordinary dynamism and diversity of the civil society movement in Pakistan. The historic relationship between the Pakistani NGOs with the United Nations has flourished over the years and I hope that it will be further enhanced and fortified in the years to come.

Pakistan is emerging as an energetic and vibrant society and I hope that the ongoing transformation of the economy and political architecture will lead the Pakistani Nation to greater and nobler achievements.

I wish you the best for the future and will remain grateful for the encouragement and facilitation you extended towards us on so many different occasions.

I will leave Pakistan with so many happy memories of our partnership. It has indeed been a pleasure to experience the extraordinary and historic relationship between the Pakistani Civil Society and the United Nations.

Very best regards

UN Resident Coordinator

Yours sincerely

Mr. Tauqir Sultan Awan Chairman Hajvairy Group Islamabad